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November 13, 2020 

 

 

Parishioners and families of St. Francis of Assisi Church,
 
 
 
I would like to thank you all for your understanding and cooperation with our 
efforts to suppress the coronavirus by your continuing compliance
of the St. Francis of Assisi staff and ushers who are screening and seating you when 
you come to Mass.  Also remember that the Bishop has extended the dispensation to 
attend Mass at least through the end of November, so if you are in an
or in close contact with those who are, please do not feel obliged to come.  We are 
still offering a livestream of the 4:00 p.m. Saturday and 9:30 a.m. Sunday Masses 
each week, as well as the daily Masses, and invite you all to join us there
cannot come to church in person. 
 
Again, thank you for working with us to stem the spread of the virus and please 
pray for its speedy end and for all those who have been affected by it.  
 
Yours in Christ, 
 

 
Fr. John 
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